
            

            

 

  

   
 

 

633 E. Broadway, Room 205 
Public Works Department 
City Of Glendale 

Glendale, CA 91206-4388 
Engineering Division Tel 818.548.3945 

www.glendaleca.gov 

THE CENTRAL PARK PASEO/PARKING LOT NO. 10 AND COLORADO LANE ADDITION IMPROVEMENTS PROJECT 
is anticipated to begin in April 2014 and be completed by November 2014 barring adverse weather conditions. 
CONSTRUCTION PROJECT MAY IMPACT SIDEWALKS, DRIVEWAYS, PROPERTY AND PARKING LOT ACCESS AND TRAFFIC FLOW. 
The project has been awarded to PIMA Corporation and includes the following scope of work: 

CENTRAL PARK PASEO/PARKING LOT NO. 10 IMPROVEMENTS: 
• Installation of brick and concrete paving pattern walkways, composite wood decking, seating, decorative lighting; a neon sign; and landscaping improvements; 
• Planting of trees within the paseo and concrete planter; 
• Installation of parking pay stations, parking stalls and speed humps; 
• Installation of underground electrical conduits and vaults; and storm drain system; and 
• Relocation of sewer main line. 

COLORADO STREET LANE ADDITION: 
• Widening of street by 9.5 ft. on the north side between Alley No. 58 and Brand Boulevard.; 
• Surface grinding/removal of existing asphalt concrete (AC) pavement and overlay with Rubberized AC over AC Base Course over crushed aggregate base; 
• Reconstruction of concrete curb and gutters; driveway approaches and aprons, alley aprons, sidewalks and curb ramps; 
• Relocation of water appurtenances, street light facilities, street signs, bus shelters and catch basins; and 
• Modification of traffic signals. 

For a more detailed scope of work and project updates: http://bit.ly/1cTFLrZ Project Manager: Armond Simonian 

This webpage includes a project location map and updates during construction. Phone: 818-548-3945 

Engineering Division Contact Page: http://bit.ly/1eyfFyi Email: asimonian@glendaleca.gov 

Thank you again for your patience as we work to improve the City’s infrastructure. 

Stephen M. Zurn 

Director of Public Works 

www.glendaleca.gov
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CONSTRUCTION PROJECT 
Construction Period: 

April 2014 - November 2014 

Temporary Impacts may include: 

• Replacing Driveways and Sidewalks 

• Temporary Closure of Parking Lot 

• Partial Road Closures and/or Detours 

Another improvement project 
brought to you by the City of Glendale. 

Mayor Dave Weaver 
and Council Members Frank Quintero, Ara Najarian, 

Laura Friedman, Zareh Sinanyan 

@MyGlendale #MyGlendale 


